Neilson Research Corporation

245 South Grape St__reet, Medford, Oregon 97501 541-770-5678 Fax 541-770-2901

QRELAF 100016
_EPA OROO028

Box R Waterlab Lab Order: 1606D21

567 NW Second Street NRC Sample {D: 1606D21-01A
Prineville, OR 97754 Collection Date: 6/22/2016 6:45:00 AM
Received Date: 6/29/2016 9:50:00 AM
Reported Date: 7/19/2016 7:37:44 AM
Sample Information:

Client Sample [D: X022815-1
X022815 Condon Schools Lead Study Collectors Name: Larry D,

Sample Location: DF Upstairs
’ Source: City Water

ANALYTICAL RESULTS
NELAP EPA Date
Analyses Method Accredited Resuit Quai MRL Units Limit Analyzed Analyst
Lead EPA 2008 A ND 0.000103 mg/L 0.020 AL 771572016  OML
Notes: ND - Not Detected at the MR, N.L. - Ne Limit MRL - Minimum Reporting Limit
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Neilson Research Corporation

245 South Grape Street, Medford, Oregon 87501 541-770-5678 Fax 541-770-2901

ORELAP 1000186
EPA ORGO028

Box R Waterlab Date: 19-Jul-16

CLIENT:

Project: X022815 Condon Schools Lead Study CASE NARRATIVE
Lab Order: 1606D21 '

The analyses were performed according to the guidelines in the Neilson Research Corporation Quatity
Assurance Program. This report contains analytical results for the sample(s) as received by the laboratory.

Neilson Research Corporation certifies that this report is in compliance with the requirements of NELAP. No
unusual difficulties were experienced during analysis of this batch except as noted below or qualified with data
flags on the reports.
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Box R Water Analysis Laboratory
567 NW Second Street
Prineville, Oregon 97754
541-447-4911

Condon School District #2513 Aug 3, 2016
210 East Bayard

Condon, OR 97823

Sample Nbr:  X022815

Dear Condon School District #25],

Attached is a copy of your drinking water - Lead - test results, sampled on July 21, 22,
2016, at North Central ESD, High School Admin Office, Condon Grade School, Condon,
OR. Your analysis was performed by Neilson Research Corp. in Medford, OR. Please do
not hesitate to call Box R Water Analysis Laboratory with any questions you may have
in regards to your water testing.

Thank you for using Box R Water Analysis Laboratory, we appreciate your business.

Sincerely,

G,

Sherri K. Miyazaki — Box R Water Analysis Laboratory Director
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Environmental Testing Laboratory

7/19/2016

Sherri Miyazaki
Box R Waterlab
567 NW Second Street

Prineville, OR 97754

TEL: (541)447-4911
FAX (541)447-4917

RE: X022815 Condon Schools Lead Study

Order No.:
Dear Sherri Miyazaki: rder No.: 1606D21

Neilson Research Corporation received 3 sample(s) on 6/29/2016 for the analyses presented in
the following report.

The results relate only to the parameters tested or to the sample as received by the laboratory.
This report shall not be reproduced except in full, without the written approval of Neilson
Research Corporation. 1f you have any questions regarding these test results, please feel free to
call. '

Sincerely,
Neilson Research Corporation

Alec C Smith
Project Manager

245§ Girape St e Medlord, OR 97501 » (541) 770-367%
400 SE G St Suile B a Grams Pass, OR 97326 & (541) 479-4053
www. nrelabs.com
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